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We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn.

Term 3, Week 5 Thursday, 18th August, 2022

Principal’s Report Mid-Term Break
I’11 start this week’s blog with a couple of Fridav. 19th Aucust. 22
reminders: > to S
- the canteen is closed all of week 6 Monday, 22nd August, 22

- any student displaying flu like symptoms
must not attend school and requires a

negative COVID test result before All students and staff return to school
returning. on Tuesday, 23rd August, 22
Zinc team students travelled to Nullogoola
Station on Wednesday as part of their studies
with the Buckwaroon Landcare group. P B L

Students got to experience various aspects of
farming life and see first-hand how farmers Focus of the Week
manage the land to reduce erosion and other
negative impacts. This trip follows the . ) .
workshops presented to students at school Use a P°||1'e voice
last week. Thanks to Dave and Rikki for
hosting our students.

Responsible Respectful Learners

Have a great weekend everyone. CPS Newsletter

Is available:
Jonathan Harvey e  via Facebook - Cobar Public School
Principal e CPS website https://cobar-

p-schools.nsw.gov.au
o Printed copies can be collected from the

We are a school community of CPS Administration
Responsible, Respectful, Learners Office if you prefer this format.

GENERAL INFORMATION Parent Reminder _ Student Allergies
Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School.

School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.0 Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged
5pm from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public
School site.
Students are not supervised before 8.30am Please keep this in mind when packing recess and lunch for your
: children.

6-8 Blakey Street Ph: 0268 362 039 Email: cobar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

COBAR 2835 Fax: 0268 362 187 Website: https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/




WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS

DATES TO REMEMBER GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY
11.55am to 12.30pm

19.08 > Mid-Term Break

22“:) 8 Week Date Class

: 6 26.08.22 12K
2608 1) Netball Gala Day - Warren

»  Nyngbar Athletics - Nyngan 8 B2z No AsspsfiﬁlgblFYai“e e

31t-08 »  Fathers Day Stall

o L
01.09 (In hall at lunch) Copper/Zinc Team Assembly
2609 |,  School Holidays Week LEL s
07:40 6 26.08.22 3/4C
1010 | )  Staff & Students Return 8 09.09.22 No ‘%SSEI;; leaiue o

11.11 > Mid-Term Break
14.11

1912 1) Last day of School

School Attendance

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance

Cobar Public School

Voluntary School Contribution
The Voluntary School Contributions for 2022 have remained the same as last year.

$25 for one student or $40.00 for a family.

As in previous years, funds raised will be accumulated over the next twelve months. Cobar Public School
P & C will then determine what major capital works project will be supported by these funds.

If electing to contribute, please complete the slip below and return with funds to the Admin. Office. Thank you to
those parents and carers who have already elected to contribute for the benefit of our students. Your support is ap-
preciated.

Cobar Public School

Please find enclosed $25.00/$40.00 as the 2022 Voluntary School Contribution for my child/children

Student Name: Student Name:

Student Name: Student Name:

Parent/Carer: Date:




school photographs are coming up
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Stickers

Group prosentation format is
chasen by your school. Format
may vary from options shown,

S3x7 b

Please note: Traditional or Composite group and the presentation format are chosen by your school. Sibling photos, if available, can
also be ordered online and must be ordered prior to your photo day. A late fee will apply for photos purchased after ordering has
closed.

how to order

order online cash/envelope ordering

Online payment options include Visa, Mastercard and Your school prefers orders to be placed online.

PayPal. Alternatively, you can choose to pay over 10 However, if you are unable to order online, please

weeks using LatitudePay. complete your order using the order envelope
provided.

Go to www.advancedlife.com.au on your
computer, phone or tablet.

STEP 1

Complete a separate order envelope for each individual

child's package/s ordered. If ordering for more than

, one child, payment should be enclosed in the envelope

of the eldest child and this should be indicated on the
envelope of the other child/children (the envelope that

does not have cash enclosed).

Enter your school code:

DDK MCE 6EF STEP 2

in the ‘order and download' box. | Enclose exact cash payment in one envelope for the

This will take you to your school's | ' package/s you are ordering. Payment for more than

secure online ordering site. one child should be in the eldest child's envelope and
marked at the bottom of the envelope in the space

STEP 3 provided.

Return your completed envelope/s, with correct cash
payment, to our photographers on the day.

Click on 'Order Photos' and complete your details and
procedures. During this process you can place orders
for additional children at your school and sibling

hotos, if available
P Please note: You must enclose exact correct

payment, as change is not available. Credit card

L3 bayiTuoE & VISA P PayPal payments can only be made online and we no longer
accept cheques. There is a separate envelope for
sibling photo orders, should your school choose to
offer sibling photos.

School photographs will be returned to your school 4-6 weeks after the day of

photography

IMPORTANT - "not for publication" students

If you have instructed your school that your child’s image is "not for publication" (sometimes called "do not publish" or "not
for media release" instructions), the school will ensure that your child is not presented to our photographers on photo day
and school photographs will not be available for purchase. If you wish to change your instruction, then you must notify your
school, so they change their records and identify your child as able to be photographed for school photography purposes .
All students presented to our photographers by your school on photo day will be photographed, their images will appear in
school photography packages with their fellow students and these packages will be available to purchase by all families.

Contact us: www.advancedlife.com.au/contact advanced'!fe

school photagraphy & print specishss




COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL

CANTEEN

WILL BE CLOSED FROM
TUESDAY 23RD AUGUST

REOPENING ON MONDAY
29TH AUGUST

Sorry for any inconvenience
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COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL

INVITES YOU
TO JOIN US FOR A SCHOOL
TOUR FOR PARENTS OF

PROSPECTIVE 2023
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS
Wednesday August 24, 2022

Please meet at the green gate at ()

the front of the school at 3.30pm




COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS
FOR 2023
To secure a position in our highly successful
Kindergarten Transition Program, 'Smooth Start’,

call into the school and pick up an
enrolment pack by August 18.

To be eligible to enrol at CPS,
students must turn 5 by
July 31, 2023.

RESPONSIBLE RESPECTFLL LEARNERS




Thursday 18th
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FATHERS DAY 2T ALL

Wednesday 3ist August

In the halt

Gifts range from
$2-$8




ring Cair
Spring tai

22 DAYS TO GO!

What is a Silent Disco?
Everyone wears headphones and chooses from the music channels. Put on your headphones
and start dancing! Only you can hear the music. Sounds like fun! Did you know we will also have
face painting, an awesome jumping castle, and performers during the night? You can even bid
on your class artwork in the
Art Auction!
TICKETS
We will be using tickets on most of our stalls at Spring Fair. You can pre-buy tickets at the front
of the school. Keep your eye on Facebook for days and times.
WE NEED YOU!
We need some help on our stalls as this event cannot run without volunteers. We know time is

important so let's work together to make this event something wonderful for our children! '
Please contact your child's teacher to put down a time that you can assist in bringing this event
to life. "
DONATIONS !
We are also seeking donations for our stalls. We would appreciate anything you 4

can offer to help us, including:
Tombola prizes (anything that will fit in jars), jars of any size, plant cuttings, chocolates of an
kind for Lob-a-Choc, and cakes for the cake stall.
Please send donations to school with your child or to the Admin office.
* Cobar Public School P&C Association
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NSW Department of Education

Days missed = years lost

A day here and there doesn’t seem like much, but...

When your child misses just... they miss weeks per year and years over their school life

day per fortnight

OROEOO — weeks
OO®OO 4

= Over .I year missed

day per week

OROOO = & we
OOORO

— 2 years
® missed

LT

=

More information

Further Information regarding school attendance can be obtained from the
following websites:

Policy, information and brochures:

Please visit the Department of Education’s Policy Library AND The Department’s Attendance Matters
Website

The school leaving age:

Please visit the Department of Education’s Wellbeing and Learning website

Do you need an interpreter?

Interpreting services are available on reguest, including for the hearing impaired. The Telephone
Interpreter Service is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week on 131 450. You will not be charged
for this service.

education.nsw.gov.au



Outback Arts and Signal Creative with funding
support from Create NSW Present
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THE GRAVITY

Contemporary Dance and Aerial Arts
Come and learn to fly!

Cobar
September 30th

For youth aged 7-17
Cobar Youth and Community Centre
FREE

Aerial

For Details and Bookings use the QR code
or call Ouback Arts on (02) 6822 2484




